
 Monday 19th August 

Health & Wellbeing performance 

Bookweek—Reading is Magic 

 Wednesday 21st August 

Year 5/6 Money Talks Incursion 

 Thursday 22nd August 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 23rd August 

Book Week Dress Up 

Assembly Room 4 

 Tuesday 27th August 

Constable Care Excursion 

Rooms 3 & 4—9am-1.00pm 

 Thurday 29th August 

Dance Lessons 

 Thursday  5th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 6th September 

Premiers Reading Challenge Ends 

Next Newsletter 

 Monday 9th September 

Faction Sports Carnival 

10.30am start 

 Thursday  5th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Thursday  12th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 13th September 

RU OK Day 

Wear some-thing Yellow 

 Thursday  19th September 

Dance Lessons 

Talk Like a Pirate Day Dress Up Day 

Dance Performance 6.00pm 

 Friday 20th September 

World Clean Up Day 

Assembly—Councillors 

Sports Awards 

Newsletter 

 

C O M I N G  E V E N T S  
T E R M  3  

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

With only two weeks to go to the end of Term 3, we still have a lot of events to 

keep us busy. 

Mr Hevron has been kept busy training the students up for our Faction Carnival 

which will take place on Monday, 9th September, starting at 10:30am.  It 

would be great to see all students in their Faction Colours—Griffin (Green) 

and Phoenix (Red).  A simple crew neck or polo shirt from Big W, Kmart or 

Best & Less is all that is required so that we see a mass of Red and Green.  

A program per family will be sent on Connect today for you to see what 

events will be held.  We cannot give exact times for each event.  I’m looking 

forward to seeing another great parent turnout—and parents’ teams for 

relays and tug ‘o’ war! 

If you have some time to help set up the shelters on Monday morning—

around 8:30am—that would be great. 

There will not be a cake stall this year.  Students will be able to have lunch 

with parents at our lunch break time. 

Next Friday, 13th September is RUOK? Day—— we are asking students and 

staff to wear something yellow! 

Thursday, 19th September is our Talk Like a Pirate Day—— and we would 

like to see everyone come in their favourite pirate outfit. 

It will be a busy day with our Dance Concert to be held that night.  Teachers 

will send home a costume design in the coming week so that it is not left to 

the last minute.  Gates will open at 5:30pm and students will go to their 

classes to get ready for the performance.  Our concert will start at 6:00pm 

and will include songs from our Choir, music pieces from our guitarists, art 

displays from all classes, work from Creative Schools and, of course, the 

dance routines.  I’m looking forward to seeing the final production of this 

annual event. 

Assembly—20th September—9:00am start—Our final assembly for this term 

acknowledges the sporting achievements of our students in the form of 

Certificates for Athletic Ability and Sportsmanship—which are selected by 

Mr Hevron following Physical Education and Sports activities.   

Reporting Changes:  You may have heard on the radio and TV that the 

requirements for end of semester reports will be changing.  I will discuss 

these changes with our School Council at the next meeting on the 12th 

September and then send a Connect notice out to all parents to provide 

information on these changes. 

Could I please remind everyone that the gates do not open until 8:25am, 

and student go to their classes to prepare for the day.  We know that 

students love to be at school, but we cannot guarantee supervision  

prior to the gates being opened.  Thanks. 

With kind regards……...Stephanne Dann—stay warm and dry. 

213 Great Eastern Highway  Phone: 6216 1800 

Principal:      Ms Stephanne Dann 

MCS:            Mrs Pani Fitzpatrick 

                        Email:          Belmont.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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Congratulations 

Merit Certificates 
 

 Jayden - Kindy 

 Saige - Kindy 

 Annamarie - Year 1 

 Addison - Year 2 

 Gurraj - Year 2 

 Alaina - Year 2 

 Platon - Year 3 

 Prasiddha - Year 4 

 Bella    - Year 5 

 Saxon - Year 5 

Congratulations to the students who received Certificates at our last Assembly 

Science Award 

 Room 7—For the fantastic job 

supervising the activities for 

the “lunchtime” Science” for 

National Science Week.  Well 

done! 

The Great Veggie Crunch—5th September 

Happy Birthdays in September 
 

“You are braver than you believe, stronger 

than you seem, 

and smarter than you think”. 

Christopher Robin, Winnie the Pooh 

Kind Thoughts 

• Xavier 
• Kuenlay 

 

• Ms Dann 

 

• Faith 

• Sehaj 

• Joshua 

• Isabella 

• Jay 

• Holly 

• Mia 

• Danny 
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Room 4—Year 2/3/4—Term 3—Week 8 

 

 

Wow! We simply cannot believe that its Week 8 of Term 3 already! 

During Science, we were very excited to learn about different types of planes we could make with Mrs 

Waters!  What a fabulous afternoon competition. Thanks, Mrs Waters..   

The Year 2/3/4 class have been talking about our strengths and weaknesses.  We have also looked at 

behaviours and why people feel bullied, feel the need to bully, how to respond to bullying and why bul-

lying is not cool!  In our class we talk a lot about how we feel, and we have a conversation with each 

other to help solve any issues that arise.  

Mrs Baxter is very proud about our inclusive, encouraging behaviours in class and our motto is…  

‘Our words should build people up not bring them down’. 

We have really enjoyed working with Miss Bovington on Fridays.  We enjoyed reciting our Poem for 

Book Week at the Assembly in Week 6.  

In class one of our daily work goals are to concentrate on being very consistent with our handwriting 

and work presentation.  Ensuring we are always trying our best to continue towards developing     

beautiful handwriting skills.  

In Maths each day we practise our times table with a fun game called Sheriff �  We enjoy mental call 

out and are amazing at Roman Numerals, Time placement on a clock, remembering to use BIMDAS 

(order of operations) and focusing on friend of 10, to help us make number connections with more 

difficult sums.  

We are becoming more familiar with different graphs, Flip-Slide-Turn, 2D and 3D shapes, Symmetry 

and are continuing to improve our understanding of fractions during Maths. 

This Term we would like to give, a special mention to the Class Captain, Angelina and Vice-Captain, 

Joshua, for helping count and tally Sports Faction Gold Cards each week and assisting Mrs Baxter and 

the class whenever necessary without being asked.   

We appreciate your initiative Angelina and Joshua.   

In Art we have completed our Tree House display piece that is now hanging up on the back wall in our 

class.  Mrs Baxter is very impressed with Room 4’s creativity and design ideas. 

It is a great pleasure to teach the Year 2/3/4 class this Term, and the Year 2 group have risen to the 

challenge of working in a multi-year level class with ease.  They are an amazing group of talented,   

engaging students who are enthusiastic to learn and improve.  

Wishing everyone a fabulous couple of weeks leading up to the next Holidays!  

 

   Mrs Baxter, Mrs Bovington, Mrs Talam and Mrs Robinson 
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Room 4—Year 2/3/4—Term 3—Week 8 
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